
IEM Committee 

From: 	 Jimmy Gomes <jimmygomes@hawaii.rr.com > 
Sent: 	 Saturday, June 24, 2017 5:30 PM 
To: 	 IEM Committee 
Subject: 	 Re: Request to attend Maui County Councils Infrastructure and Environmental 

Management Committee 

Sorry to have to miss this meeting.. I will be off island and returning on the 4th. 
Mahalo for the invite, 

Jimmy Gomes 

Please keep me in the loop. 

Sent from my iPad 

On Jun 22, 2017, at 3:28 PM, IEM Committee <lEM.Committee@mauicounty.us> wrote: 

Aloha Mr. Gomes, 

I am writing on behalf of Councilmember Elie Cochran, Chair of the Maui County Council's Infrastructure 
and Environmental Management Committee (IEM). 

The Committee has been discussing the removal of sand from the Central Maui region and its impacts 

on the environment and historic, cultural, archaeological and kanaka o iwi burial sites. 

The IEM Committee's next meeting is scheduled for Monday, July 3, 2017 at 1:30 p.m. in the 8` Floor 

Council Chamber. 

We have confirmed that representatives from the State Historic Preservation Division will attend the 

meeting to answer questions of the Committee. 

However, the Committee has also requested your attendance at the meeting as Maui's representative 

to the Board of Land and Natural Resources. 

Therefore, on behalf of Councilmember Cochran, may I respectfully request your attendance to the next 

IEM Committee meeting scheduled for July 3, 2017. 

Thank you for your consideration of this request. May I also request that you provide a response to this 
request at your earliest convenience. Should you have any questions please contact me at 

g.saldana@mauicounty.us  or directly at 270-7137. 

Warmest Aloha, 

Gary 


